
 

 

17 June 2022          LMOT/NC 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: GCSE Geography Trip to Burbage Brook  
 

I am delighted to be able to offer students the opportunity to take part in a Geography fieldtrip to 
Burbage Brook, Peak District. It is a compulsory trip and will allow students to conduct a range of 
physical fieldwork techniques about rivers which is essential to their preparation for the fieldwork 
aspect of Paper 3 (one of the exam papers your son/daughter will sit in the summer of 2023).    
 

The trip will take place on the following dates: 
 

Friday 1 July 2022  10D GG (Mrs Brown’s group) and students in 10B GG                             
(Mrs Mottram’s group) whose surname begins with the letters A-N 

 

Tuesday 5 July 2022  10C GG (Mrs Sinclair’s group) and students in 10B GG                           
(Mrs Mottram’s group) whose surname begins with the letters O-W 

 

Students are to arrive at school at the normal time; meeting in the bus park at 8.30 am. We will 
return to school by 3.00 pm in time for the school buses. Students do not need to wear school 
uniform, but should wear appropriate clothing (walking boots/wellingtons, waterproofs).  Students 
must bring a packed lunch with them as there will not be an opportunity to purchase lunch on the 
day.  
 

The cost of the trip is £10.00.  Please complete and return the reply slip below, together with the 
yellow consent form (and a pink medical form if necessary) and return them to Student Services, 
their Geography teacher or myself.  All school trips are paid for via the parentpay system so your 
child should not bring money into school.  All parents should now have an account and payment 
can be made by selecting the Y10 Geography Burbage Brook Trip July 2022.  The trip is now 
active on www.parentpay.com.  
 

Expectations of student conduct are extremely high and, due to the health and safety requirements, 
we may be unable to take some students if we have concerns about their ability to meet these.   
 

If you would like to discuss this further then please do not hesitate to contact me at school. 
 

Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 

Mrs L Mottram 
Deputy Head of Humanities 
 
 

http://www.parentpay.com/


 
 

TUPTON HALL SCHOOL 
FIELDTRIP TO BURBAGE BROOK, PEAK DISTRICT 

FRIDAY 1 JULY & TUESDAY 5 JULY 2022 
 
 

Student Name: _____________________________________________  Form: ____________ 
 
I give/do not give* permission for my son/daughter to take part in the field trip to Burbage Brook, 
Peak District. 
 
Parent/Carer signature: ______________________________________  Date: _____________ 
 
*Please delete as appropriate 
 

 


